
 I am the light of the world.  John 8:12, NIV 

 
 
 
 
Friday, May 31, 2019 
 
INVITATION:  
A 20 YEAR CELEBRATION ON SATURDAY, JULY 13TH @ 11:30AM @ TRINITY CRC, ABBOTSFORD 

 
20 Years! L.I.F.E. Recovery Association is officially 20 years old as of February 22, 2019. In 
honour of this amazing timeline, we will be hosting a celebration event for all who have 
supported L.I.F.E.:  volunteers, supporters, donors & staff. See our newsletter for details.  
 
You are invited to join us for a BBQ lunch followed by a celebration & worship service. Please 
feel free to bring kids of all ages, as there will be games & family-fun activities, starting at 11:30 
until 4 pm. To help us celebrate, Pastor Sid Couperus from Ontario will be joining us. 
 
So, come, join the fun & let us give thanks together, for what God has done through all of you ☺ 
 
Included in this newsletter are excerpts from the past. As we reflect on how our clients are 
transformed with the love & hope they receive at L.I.F.E., we know it would not be possible 
without the many people that make up our history. Our clients are grateful to be alive, thanks 
to you & we cannot say “thank you” enough.  
 
As we distribute these Newsletters in our supporting churches, you may have received more 
than one copy. Please pass it on to a someone who might be struggling with addiction or to 
someone you know is aware of a woman struggling. Consider leaving a copy in a public place 
like your doctor’s office. Sharing about L.I.F.E. Recovery is one of the best gifts a person can 
give. L.I.F.E. is here to serve, thanks to your support! 
 
SAVE-THE-DATES (see website & Newsletter for details): 

JULY 13, 2019: Celebrating 20 Years with All: Alumni, Volunteers, Supporters, Donors & Staff 
  SEPTEMBER 20, 2019: LIFE’s 21th Annual Charity Golf Tournament 
  FEBRUARY 7th, 2020: LIFE’s 13th Annual GALA Fundraiser 

 
We covet your prayers & your help through volunteering, memberships and ongoing financial 
support. On behalf of L.I.F.E. Recovery Association, thank you again for your kindness and for 
walking alongside so many women in recovery! 
 
In His service,  

 
Jeanne Murko-Wust,  
Executive Director             


